
  

  

 

 

Blessed is the one who trusts in the Lord, whose confidence is in him. 
They will be like a tree planted by the water that sends out its roots by the stream. 

It does not fear when heat comes; its leaves are always green. 
It has no worries in a year of drought and never fails to bear fruit. 

Jeremiah 17: 7 - 8 
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Friday 19th July 2024 – Newsletter 
This term our Christian Value is Trust 

A message from Mrs Mann 
Well, I can’t quite believe that I am writing my last newsletter of the school year and what a year it has been. I am very 
proud to be Headteacher of such wonderful schools! I would like to thank all the staff, parents, governors and members 
of the community who have worked tirelessly for our pupils this year.  
And our wonderful children, we are so proud of them all and they deserve a really good rest. I am looking forward to 
welcoming them back along with our new starters on Tuesday 3rd September 2024.  
 
Year 6 children 
Goodbye and all the very best to all our wonderful Y6 pupils. They’ve grabbed every opportunity for them this year and 
we are so proud of each and every one of them. They have taken on responsibilities: leading collective worship; leading 
sports at playtime and so much more. As a group of children, they have made a big difference to our schools in the time 
that they have been here and we wish them all the best as they move on to ‘big school’. We will all miss them! 

 
 
Moving on to pastures new 
Mrs Hall we are so thankful for your commitment to our school for the love you have shown over the years as a parent, 
governor and member of staff. All the best in your new venture! 
Mrs Buckton thank you for your contribution to Birch class, we wish you all the best in your new job.  
Ophelia, Lily, Ruby, William and Louis all the very best in your new schools.  
 
Head Teacher Awards 

Congratulations to the following students who received Head Teacher award for upholding the schools values over the 

last half term. 

Ollie, Izzy, Shay, Ophelia, Edward, Elliott, Harriet, Savannah, Veer, Woody, George LJ, George J 

 

Charity Day 

Many thanks to everybody who brought a donation on Thursday in exchange for free dress and movie day. 

A total of £95 was raised and this has been donated to the Epilepsy Charity.  

 

Sumdog 

Another successful Sumdog competition took place this week. Well done to Charlie who placed in the top 10 students on 

18th July and fantastic congratulations to Oak Class who placed first from 259 classes on 12th July. 
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School clubs 

An email was sent out this week with provisional details of clubs that will take place during lunchtime and after school 

next term. A further email with booking details will be sent home when we return to school in September.  

 

Holiday Clubs 

There are a wide variety of holiday clubs available locally and across North Yorkshire over the summer break.  

If you are interested in finding out more or signing up please contact the organisers directly. 

 

 

Diary Dates 
19.07 School closes for the summer  
02.09 Staff Training Day 
03.09 School reopens for pupils. New Reception starters please refer to Mrs Brown’s letter for details of your start date. 
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